
 

 

Minutes of the committee meeting at  

Greenhous West Mid Showground 17th April 2022   

 

The meeting was convened at 2.35 pm 

Present :- 

 

Linda Hastilow   -  Vice Chairperson 

Penny Feeney   -  Secretary 

Eileen Harvey   -   Treasurer 

Mike Hastilow   -  Rally Officer 

Pam Burn         -  Committee Member    

Sue Johnston    -  Committee Member 

Geoff Balshaw   -  Committee Member 

 

1 Apologies. 

There were no apologies 

 

1 Minutes of the previous meeting  

Minutes of the meeting at Offley Hay Village Hall had been circulated and were accepted as a true record. 

Proposed    Sue Johnston     Seconded Pam Burn. Unanimously accepted. 

Signed by Linda Hastilow vice chairperson 

There were no matters arising. 

 

2 Reports 

 Treasurer 

Eileen gave the figures as of 28th March 2022 

          Community Account     £2841.98 

          Business Account         £4031.98 



 

3 Up date on decisions made since the last meeting 

Sound system now sold £100 

 

4 Easter Rally 

A big thank you to Ken and Ineke Green who had worked hard booking in and parking a large number of 

vans. 

 

5 60th Anniversary Rally 

Cockshutt Village Hall has been booked preliminary 16th to 19th June 2023. Look to extend by a day start 

on Thursday 15th through to Monday. It will be a bookable rally with priority to NWM and NW members to 

a date to be decided before being opened to other groups. 

Committee to investigate catering possibilities and entertainment. 

Possible gift to commemorate the occasion. Pricing to be decided later. 

 

 

 

6 A.O.B. 

Agm 2022 A new chairperson will be needed. 

Mike announced that he will be standing down as rally officer after 6 years in office 

 

As there was no further business the meeting was closed at 3.25pm. 

 


